
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hadley Planning Board will conduct a Public Hearing on Tuesday, March 19, 2019, 

beginning at 7:15pm, in the Hadley Senior Center Meeting room.  The purpose of the Hearing is 

to review the application of DESCO Medical Equipment for Special Permits: Site Plan Approval, 

Business Use in Aquifer, and Erosion and Sediment Control; to construct approx. an 8300 sq ft 

building on Venture Way. The application and plans may be viewed in the Town Clerk’s office 

during normal business hours. 

 

         James J. Maksimoski   

         Chairman 
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